From: Bushnell, Aimee D (DOR)

To: Anne Rittgers
Subject: RE: SRES - SB 137 - Spanos question
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 8:53:50 AM

Good morning Anne,

The per barrel surcharge would need to be increased by about $0.02 - $0.023 to generate the same
additional revenue as SB 137.

Respectfully,

Aimee Bushnell
DOR Liaison & PIO
907-465-6829

From: Anne Rittgers <Anne.Rittgers@akleg.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 4:40 PM

To: Bushnell, Aimee D (DOR) <aimee.bushnell@alaska.gov>
Subject: SRES - SB 137 - Spanos question

Greetings Aimee,

Today in Senate Resources during the introductory hearing of SB 137 — REFINED FUEL SURCHARGE,
Senator Wielechowski asked a question of Brandon Spanos, Deputy Director, Tax Division and he
stated he would follow up with the committee.

The question was:

4:04 PM WIELECHOWSKI — It looks like this bill generates roughly $3.6 million. How much would you
need to increase the per barrel surcharge to equate to that much?

Thank you for following up,

Anne

Anne Rittgers

Office of Senator Click Bishop
907-465-2327 (main)
907-465-5012 (direct)
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